
HOW TO GET STARTED? 

 

Students who are currently in grade 10 or 11 may want to consider Co-operative Education as 
one of their course choices for the upcoming school year.  Course selection begins in December 
and students can select the 2 credit or 4 credit option.  Students who are interested in the 
possibility of joining the Co-op Program should: 
 

 speak with their counselor to determine if co-op is a suitable option at this time 

 complete a Co-op Application form and return it to the Co-op Department  

 select 2 or 4 credit Co-op package during the December course selection process 

 be interviewed by one of the school’s Co-op teachers  
 
All applications, informational brochures, and other related materials are located on the wall 
outside of the Co-op Department Office, can be picked up from the Guidance Office or you can 
call the Co-op Department Office directly at 905-824-1025. 
 
 


